
  

 

Parent Teacher Meeting 

      The parent-teacher meeting was held on the college campus on 
Thursday, 20/04/2023. A good number of parents attended the meeting 
at 10:30 a.m. at the RUSA building. The parent-teacher meeting is one 
platform where the parents of the wards can interact with the teachers to 
know about the ward's progress, attendance, and overall discipline on 
campus. 

       Dr. P. Raghava Kumari, Principal of the college gave opening remarks 
about the college and the aim of conducting the meeting, Special stress is 
given on the usage of mobile phones in the college campus as the college 
campus is notified as no mobile zone. She also emphasized the importance 
of mid-exam marks and attendance (APFRS) 

 Dr. B. Anuradha Surya Kumari, Lecturer in English and coordinator IQAC 
spoke about the need for the meeting in view of the visit of the NAAC peer 
team for 3rd cycle assessment and about the New Education Policy of the 
Government of India.  

       Dr. K. Neeraja, Lecturer in Hindi and coordinator for the internship 
explained about the internship program as it is mandatory for the award 
of a UG degree. She explained about the examination pattern, Mapping, 
interm, course fee, and task solving. 

       Dr. M. Sunitha, Lecturer in Chemistry and Academic Coordinator 
explained the changes that took place in the academic schedule from time 
to time. She reiterates that it is the responsibility to take care of their 
children as the students are attending internship training away from the 
college campus. 

 Feedback from the parents is received and parents were very much 
impressed by the talks of the above teachers and expressed their 
satisfactory remarks. 

 



  Meanwhile, snacks and tea were served to all the attendees and the 
meeting ended with the vote of thanks proposed by Dr. B. Anuradha Surya 
Kumari, IQAC Coordinator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


